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                 F. Y. B. Tech. department organized Parents meet on Tuesday, 13th May, 

2025. Welcome & Department activity review was  briefed  by HOD  Dr. M. B. 

Bhilavade. Interactive session with parents taken place during which Dean Students 

Prof. P. P. Patil & HOD  Dr. M. B. Bhilavade  answered the questions/ queries 

asked by the parents regarding academics and other issues.  

                Parents expressed appreciation for the NBA accreditation and overall 

satisfaction with the academic performance. Vote of thanks given by Dr. A. M. 

More. 

                Department Parent meet coordinator Dr. S. M. Attar and her team 

coordinated the activity successfully. 

 
 


